
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council 
 
From:  Patricia Abbott, Controller/Interim Town Manager 
 
Date:  December 16, 2024 
 
Subject: Ordinance 1974, Amendment #5 to 2024 Salary Ordinance 
 
 Council held first reading on this matter at the December 2, 2024, meeting. The amendment 
includes Resolution 2140 into the Salary Ordinance to cover the Interim Town Manager compensation 
and benefits. 
 
 Since first reading, there have been conversations about extending the Interim Town Manager 
position. Later in the meeting Council will be considering Resolution 2147 for this purpose. Ordinance 
1974 has been amended to include this resolution as well. 
 
 
  
 
   
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 
 By motion and roll-call vote, adopt Ordinance 1974 on second reading, as amended. 


